
Thank you, Westmoreland!
While there is still room in the Basic First Aid/Stop the Bleed class, the CPR/AED class is now 
full. A waiting list/request for a 2nd class will be created for anyone who still wishes to be 
trained in CPR. Please let Sara know you wish to be added.

The afternoon session, Basic 1st Aid/Stop the Bleed, currently is half full. Please register soon to 
secure a spot! This free training class also provides certification. It is a great class for parents, 
grandparents, hikers, hunters, farm workers, coaches, babysitters and anyone who wishes to be 
prepared if an accident happens. As this training is being made available at no cost through our 
Town contract with CCEMS, the class is first open to Westmoreland residents. Non-residents 
wishing to attend are welcome though will be added to a wait list and contacted if space is 
available.

Our thanks to our friends at CCEMS and the WVFD for hosting this lifesaving training! See you 
there!


